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Dear All,

I’'m not sure where the last week has gone, but it’s certainly flown by. As always, what a wonderful week it has been
at Finham Primary School with so many events and activities taking place. We’ve had trips, visitors, Comic Relief and
Science Week, where the children have carried out lots of investigations. | am always blown away by the children’s
articulation about their learning and pride they have in themselves.

School Uniform Reminder:

School uniform helps to foster a sense of belonging among our school family and helps to encourage a sense of pride
in our school. | wish for all of our children to have the same, high standards for both their school uniform and their
PE kit as it gives our children a clear identity. It shows that they all belong to Finham Primary School. | want children
to feel that they belong to their school and to be proud of it.

If you are unsure of our school uniform policy, please refer to our website. Here you will find more information on
what to wear and includes places where you can purchase items (e.g. ties) if you require.

If you are having difficulties purchasing the correct uniform and need some help, please contact Miss Walker
(Learning Mentor) and we will be happy to support you in any way we can. Equally, if your child has particular needs,
let us now and we will always make reasonable adjustments on an individual basis.

We strongly encourage all children to wear correct school uniform as this fosters a sense of pride and belonging in
both themselves and the school.

We thank you for your support in this.
Sarah Bracken

Headteacher

LOWER PHASE NEWSLETTER

Diary Dates
This week, with a focus on the value of enjoyment, the lower phase has been involved
in a range of exciting lessons and experiences! Tuesday 19*" March

- Year 4 Swimming Lessons
Wednesday 20t March

- PTA Easter Competition
with them. On Tuesday, they enjoyed a visit from St Martin’s Church to learn more Friday 227 March

This week, year 2 were lucky enough to have two visitors come into school to work

about Christianity. The children had the opportunity to explore the bible and hear - Colour Run
different stories from it. They also took part in a carbon monoxide workshop where
they enjoyed taking part in role play and discussions to explore the dangers of carbon
monoxide.

In year 3, the children have been finding out about animals in their science lessons and
yesterday, they went on a school trip to Twycross Zoo. The children had a great time looking at all the animals and
returned to school with a wealth of facts and knowledge about the different animals they had seen.

Year 1 have also had an enjoyable week celebrating Science Week. They have completed some different science
investigations including ‘Fizzy Colours’ where they explored the outcome of different chemical reactions.
Miss Beale
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SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS - TEMPEST

Have you ordered your school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for free delivery back to school
is Wednesday 20" March 2024. Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-
orders.co.uk

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3).

FORMS ON ‘REACH MORE PARENTS’ APP
If you have not done so already please can you urgently sign up / log into your Reach More Parents app and
complete all of the available forms. The forms which need completing are:

- Home-school agreement form

- Internet consent form

- Trip consent form

- Photograph consent form
If you are having any trouble logging in or have not yet signed up and require your log in details please contact us
here at the office. You can email us at admin@finhamprimary.co.uk

PTA DATES

Wednesday 20th March Easter competition look out for information on Reach More Parents app and in WhatsApp
groups.

Tuesday 16th April Year 1-3 Disco - more information including how to purchase tickets to follow

Thursday 18th April Year 4-6 disco - more information including how to purchase tickets to follow

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE

NNAM -88%  RM-96.7%

NNPM -95.8% RL-96.7%

1W-914%  4L-98.3%

1B-97.7% 4])-98.4%

25-98.8% 5B-99.2%

2B -100% 5R-97.3%

3W-96.4%  6T-94.6%

35-99.2% 6R —96.7%

PE DAYS — Please ensure your child wears the correct PE uniform on the correct day.

Monday Year 1 —Dance Please can children wear their PE kit to school on PE days
Year 2 — Understanding Games (except Reception)
Year 4 — Dance

1. Plain white T-shirt or white t-shirt with Finham Primary

logo

Plain navy blue or black shorts

Plain navy blue or black joggers

Plain navy blue or black leggings

White Socks

Black trainers/pumps (that fit well)

Plain navy jumper

Navy Hoodie with Finham Primary logo

Tuesday Year 3 — Invasion Games
Year 4 — Swimming
Year 5 — Dance
Wednesday Year 5 — OAA
Year 6 — Dance
Thursday Year 1 — Understanding Games

N~ WN

Year 3 — Dance

Year 6 — Invasion Games
PLEASE ENSURE YOU LABEL ALL ITEMS WITH YOUR CHILD’S

Friday Year 2 — Dance
NAME

PLEASE CAN CHILDREN NOT WEAR LOGOED SPORTS WEAR IESE



https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.tempest-orders.co.uk&c=E,1,PYwAPHGtS22wQiXh_LM95dvGFfUS1Fjc7iEfvqyE65ip1AbvNE_2ZdSl7NMnJs043WEJUySDgfUAyukGPr6v-YDUCMKZhkjYDU63IWC2cZ8,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.tempest-orders.co.uk&c=E,1,PYwAPHGtS22wQiXh_LM95dvGFfUS1Fjc7iEfvqyE65ip1AbvNE_2ZdSl7NMnJs043WEJUySDgfUAyukGPr6v-YDUCMKZhkjYDU63IWC2cZ8,&typo=1
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Happy Birthday from everyone at Finham Primary

Dominic—=2S Yaazhini—1W Rohan-3W Lois — 2S

Shiloh - 1B Thuraya—1W Jayden —3S Sofia — 2S

Gursaiya—3S Jack—6T  Devani—1W Lennox - RL
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